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ADMINISTRATION
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MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Tom Brian, Chair Rep. Ken Baker Rep. Jim Edmunson
Rep. Tom Mason

MEMBER EXCUSED:   Rep. Parks

VISITING MEMBER:  ?Sen./Rep. Name

STAFF PRESENT:      Holly Robinson, Legislative Counsel Anne May,
Committee Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED: HB 2290  -  Requires  public  utilities  and
telecommunications utilities  provide   information   to  Support

Enforcement Division, PPW HB   2291   -    Regarding    health benefils
in    child support orders, PPW HB   2292   -    Reduces penalty   for
certain    disclosures of confidential information, PPW HB  2359   -
Relates   to   worker's   compensation benefits subjec to child support
obligations, WRK
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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 12, SIDE A

001   chr:  Opens meeting at 1:10  p.m. 016   thomson - submits and
summarizer written testimony - ex a 052   mason - question 067   thomsom
070   chr 072   thomson 078   mason 080   thomson 082   mason 097 baker
117   yarnell ? 126   baker 129   yarnell 138   chr 140   thomson 161
mcphail - 198   gary wilhelms 236   richard koenig 268   maureen mckight
307   sandy flicker 350   norma kent 389   gary bauer tape 13 side 1 001
gary bauer cont. 026   baker 027   bauer 031   baker 032 bauer 036 baker
037   bauer 044  concludes witnesses - no work session at this time -
hearing closed 055 056   open 2291 hearing 061   tomson, wilson and mr.
ellis - lenghty 150   edmunson - question 155   thomsobn 157 edmunson
159   ellis 173   edmunson - question 178   ellis may not regulate
legislation 182   edmunson - what health plans are available 185   ellis
responds - health insurance codes 198   edmunson 216   ellis responds
regarding law in Oregon now 221   edmunson 227   baker - question on
pacc 235   ellis responds - no subject to state insurance commissioner?
251   baker 258   carl stecker - oregon district attorney's association
335   baker question 338   stecker - family a 349 baker 351   stecker



360   baker - question 368   stecker - judge makes one time ruling 382  
karen berkowitz tape 1 side b 003   edmunson 004 berkowitz 007  
edmunson 012   berkowitz - changes no obligation 038 berkowitz - with
draw admendment 054   edmundson - question 057 berkowitz 058   edmunson
060   berkowitz 063   edmunson 068   richard koenig - very short 071  
elizabeth macquire and norma kent - exhibit 093   baker 094   macquire
103   norma kent 147   macquire 151   norma kent 159   chair mason 170 
brenda hyatt - comments on carl steckers testimony - lengthy -no exhibit
- will need to listen and summaryize 297 concludes wilnesses - close
public hearing on 2291 - need to review amendments wand will reschedule
work session 310   mason question 311 edmunson responds 320   mason 321 
 edmunson 328   edmunson and mason 331   stecker responds - still
replying to 2291 questions 337   baker - different urisa 340   stecker
341   edmunson 349   counsel with with with edmunson 353  open work
session on 2359 358   edmunson summarizes move the amendment 378   holly
rewords amendment hearing no objections 395   motion 408   hearing open
on 2292 411   thomson, wilson and ellis tape 13 side 2 001   thomson
continues 028   question from baker 030 thomson continues 054   baker
069   ellis - check voice on thomson 072 baker 073   ellis 093   baker -
who wants to adopt this 097   edumson 100   wilson - ms guardian ad
lidum 127   edmunson 132   wilson - that's true 134   edmunson 135  
ellis 138   chr:  confidentiality 149 thomson responds 151   chr 160  
thomson 161   chr: 164   edmunson 165 chr: 172 thomson 177   edmunson
180   ellis - refers income tax code 185 edmunson 187   cHRbrian 193  
ellis 196   mason 210   chr 211 edmunson tape 13 side 2 ends at about
220 - speakers waivered - thought it was through. tape 14 side 1 024  
mckight began some time ago problem with lady who can't hear

cHRcloses public hearing offers amendments stecker - fiscal impact issue
106   norma kent - section 7 2 160   hearing closed 162   meeting
adjourned 3:03 p.m.


